## **KATAHDIN SCHOOLS RSU #89**

## Office of the Superintendent

800 Station Road Stacyville, ME 04777 Voice: 207-365-4272 Fax: 207-365-4138

March 6, 2024

Dear Families, Staff and Community Members of RSU 89, Katahdin Schools,

In a recent inspection at Katahdin Elementary School an issue was discovered with one of our water tanks. We are in the process of addressing this issue and in the meantime are under a boiled water order through the State of Maine Drinking Water Program. We anticipate this to be resolved by Friday, March 15, 2024.

What does that mean?

We will not be using our drinking fountains and bottled water will be available at Katahdin Elementary School. Students and staff are encouraged to bring their own water as well.

All water that is used in our kitchen will be boiled prior to use to ensure safety.

Our water supply has been tested and has passed all of the tests. This process is being done out of an abundance of caution to ensure everyone's safety.

website: https://www.rsu89.org

Please reach out to me at school if you have any questions. 207-365-4272 or marierobinson@rsu89.org

Respectfully,

Marie Robinson, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

Mari Colinson

Where Learning Happens Everywhere!